
        
 

Tiffany, now named Tiger Lilly 

- She had her final vet check 

and clearance, and is doing 

well in her new loving home. 

Jan loves her dearly!  

------------------------------------------- 
Support QCR and win a big 
prize! 
QCR is currently selling raffle 
tickets to raise funds for cat 
food and vet bills. $2 per 
ticket  You can purchase 
tickets from Central Art 
Gallery (71 Beach Street, 
Queenstown)  
Drawn: 30 August 2013 

------------------------------------------- 

We are looking for volunteers 
who can sell our raffle tickets 
at work or to friends. Please 
contact Ruth on 027 208 3725 

------------------------------------------- 

Your cat food donation is very 
much appreciated, we have 
food donation boxes at the 
New World in Queenstown 
and Cromwell.  

------------------------------------------- 

Bingo is due to start up again 
on Wednesday nights from 
the middle of September, 
watch this space! 
------------------------------------------- 
We have packs of 6 very cute 
greeting cards available for 
$10.00 each, people wanting 
to buy can order via our 
website or ring Ruth on 027 
208 3725 also you can 
purchase them from Central 
Art Gallery (71 Beach Street, 
Queenstown), it’s a great gift 
idea! 

------------------------------------------- 

Find us on Facebook! Invite 

us to be your friend, and 

checkout our albums on 

‘Homes Wanted’, ‘Success 

Stories ’& ‘Cats Missing’. 
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Monthly QCR Newsletter 

Wanting to volunteer your services to foster, adopt, or assist with our fundraisers? You can 
find out more information on our website www.qcatrescue.org.nz 
Contact  Ruth 027 208 3725 or Julia 021 268 2962  Email: admin@qcatrescue.org.nz 
*************************************************************************************************** 

We would like to thank all 
the volunteers who were 
involved in bucket 
collection during the 
Queenstown Winter 
Festival! We collected a 
total of $996.30!! This 
money goes to our vets 
bills and cat food. 
Fantastic effort everyone! 
Our volunteers came 
across a lot of cat lovers 
and saw lots of photos on 
their phones of their pets! 
***************************** 

Very successful bucket collection! 

******************************************************** 
Saturday market 
We are now selling our raffles and greeting 
cards at the Saturday market at Earnslaw Park. 
A big thank you to Ave Migias and Sharon Shaw 
who manned the stall on the 20

th
 of July, we 

raised $66.80! We will continue to have a stall, if 
you could help us out by manning the stall for a 
couple of hours on Saturdays, please contact 
us! 
*********************************************************** 

Kitty of the month is Gingy, he was 
uplifted from one of our colonies when 
he was about 1.5 yrs, he went through 
a difficult transitional phase but now 
couldn’t be happier especially with his 

brother from the same colony ‘Kitty’!  

http://www.facebook.com/queenstown.catrescue
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